
	

	
	
	
	

Saturday,	October	31,	15	
GPM	Global	
23473	Haggerty	Rd.	
Novi	MI	48375	 	
	
	
	
	
Dear	UN	Global	Compact,	
	
GPM	Global	formally	requests	a	grace	letter	for	90	days.		We	are	compiling	our	COE	
and	are	excited	to	share	all	of	the	accomplishments	we	have	made	in	the	in	the	past	
two	years	since	joining	the	compact.	
	
	
	
	
	
Best	Regards,	
	

	
	
	
Dr.	Joel	B.	Carboni	
President		
GPM	Global	
	
	


